
Announcement Regarding Earnings Results for 3Q FY2020 

 
We are planning to announce earnings results for the Third Quarter of the Fiscal 
Year Ending December 31, 2020 on the following date below.  The materials will be 
available on our company homepage.  Please note, we will not be hosting an 
earnings conference call. 
 
Date: October 28th, 2020 (Wed.) after 3:30 pm (tentative, Tokyo time) 
 
(Japanese)    
https://linecorp.com/ja/ir/library/ 
 
(English)  
https://linecorp.com/en/ir/library/ 
 
If you have any questions, please contact LINE Investor Relations. 
 

LINE Corporation Investor Relations 


